

24th September 2007

NEWS - NEWS - NEWS

A NOTICE TO ALL EASTERN LIONS KART CLUB MEMBERS (and all karters)

Help our club to branch out to all karters – not just our own members.

Any news or fact or hint or information that we can gather and transmit to the greater Karting community can benefit us. ELKC.

Lets show the other clubs what ELKC is all about.

Send news items, classifieds or general info to -

Newsletter - <u>newsletter@elkc.com.au</u>

Webmaster - web@elkc.com.au

Photos, results, marriages, birthdays, set-up hints, engines, anything at all. Send them in. We will post them for the benefit of all karters.

Newsletters are distributed every month. Special posting on the website can be made at any time. Just let us know and we will do!

EASTERN LIONS KART CLUB - LETS ROAR